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Letter dated 21 July 1978 from the Permanent Representative of Ecuador 
to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General 

I have the honour to address myself to you with reference to your notes 
PO 230 SOAF of 3 April, PO 230 SOAF (2-2-F) of 18 May and PO 230 SOAF (2-2-b) of 
18 May, in which you request the Government of Ecuador to provide information on 
measures taken to implement Security Council resolution 418 (1977) of 
4 November 1977. 

I should like to inform you in this regard that Ecuador, faithful to its 
traditional international policy and guided by the purposes and principles of the 
United Nations Charter, has been strictly complying with the provisions of the 
above-mentioned resolution and will continue to do so. 

I should be grateful if you would have the text of this communication brought 
to the attention of Missions accredited to the United Nations. 

(Signed) Miguel ALBORNOZ 
Permanent Representative 
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